

## 5th ANNUAL HOLIDAY GIFT DRIVE

Donate unwrapped gifts at The New Lebanon Post Office Or the Town Hall for families in need in New Lebanon

The New Lebanon Town Supervisor is organizing the fifth annual holiday gift drive for families in need here in New Lebanon. If you would like to "adopt" a child or children this holiday season, please contact the Town Supervisor at 518-505-1535 or stop by the Town Hall on Tue 9am – 2:30pm or Thur 9am – 5pm. You will be provided a detailed list of items needed (boots, coat, clothes, toys etc) as well as toys and items the child likes. If you would prefer we do the shopping, you can make a monetary donation at the Town Supervisor's office or by mail to Town of New Lebanon, Holiday Gift Drive, PO Box 328, New Lebanon, NY, 12125. Please make checks payable to Tistrya Houghtling and put Holiday Gift Drive in the memo line.

Instead of "adopting" a child, if you would like to donate an unwrapped gift or two, see below for a list of items on the wish lists this holiday season. You can drop these donations off at The New Lebanon Post Office or at the New Lebanon Town Hall.

## Wish List Items:

Barbie Dolls, Nerf Guns, Legos, Superhero Toys, Dolls, Art Supplies, Crafting Kits, Make-up, Baby Toys, Stuffed Animals, Sports Equipment (Balls, Bats, Frisbees, etc), Frozen Dolls & Toys, Descendants Stuff, Paw Patrol Toys, Cars & Trucks & Trains, Fuzzy Pillows & Blankets

If you are a family in need or for more information, please contact Tistrya Houghtling at 518-505-1535 or <a href="mailto:supervisor@townofnewlebanon.com">supervisor@townofnewlebanon.com</a>.